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NOTICE 

 
 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Board of Appeals of the Village of Quogue, New York, will hold a 

public hearing at Village Hall, 7 Village Lane, Quogue, New York, on August 24, 2019, at 3:00 P.M., to consider 

holdover applications. 

Dated:   July 31, 2019 
 
Aimee Buhl 
Village Clerk 
Village of Quogue 
 


